
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

17 June 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Re: Parent Feedback  
 
You will recall our previous parent voice questionnaire conducted throughout remote learning. Now 
that we have had a full half term back operating on-site, we are keen to obtain feedback from our parents 
to help inform our planning moving forward.  
 
Please can we ask you to spend a few minutes completing the following questionnaire: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=gpGINmBo_0aOcV4qHhM4Zjn9-
j6JQu9KqTB6sa_78pdUN1RZTEUxTTdYNlo3ODhDWlczVVQ4RlFJMC4u  
 
You will notice at the bottom of the questionnaire there is an opportunity to express an interest in joining 
our Parent Advisory Group (PAG). Historically, this group met each term with members of the 
school Leadership Team to offer valuable input on behalf of the parent body. If this is a role that interests 
you, please submit your details at the end of the form.  
  
Further to our letter before half-term, if there are any matters positive or negative that you would like us to 
be aware of, please can we encourage parents to use the ‘quick link’ feature under the ‘contact us’ 
tab on our website. A link to this is below:  
 
Hungerhill School - Contact Us  
 
Finally, can we please remind you to follow our Twitter page @hungerhill to have a glimpse of the fantastic 
things that have been going on at the school!  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

 

Mrs L Pond 

Headteacher 

 

 

Mrs S Parker-Browne 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

Mr P Storey 

Deputy Headteacher  
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